June 8, 2017

Dear City of Naperville Staff,

| am the next door neighbor of Judith Wivell and Ron Szmurlo. | have reviewed the site plan for the
screened porch addition. As the neighbor most affected | have no objection to Judith and Ron’s
screened porch addition.

Thank you.
o (el
Diane Carroll

425 River Bluff Circle

Naperville, IL 60540



